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St Saviour’s School  
www.stsaviour.sch.je  email:admin@stsaviour.sch.je Tel: 01534 725549 

 

June 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to our latest newsletter of the Summer Term. The pupils have been 

incredibly busy with their learning and it’s been wonderful to see some classes going 

out on visits or working with visitors in school. We still have a number of exciting 

events taking place over the next few weeks. Please remember to look out for any 

information relevant to your child and their class from class teachers. We are looking 

forward to our annual events including Sports Day on Tuesday 4th July, the talent 

show final on Tuesday 18th July, Whacky (Water) Wednesday on 19th July and our 

Y6 Leavers Assembly on Thursday 20th July. School finishes at the usual time on 

Friday 21st July. 

REMINDER PARENTS EVENINGS – FINAL ONE TONIGHT: This year, as part of 
our Oracy developments within school, we are trialing something known as a 
‘Flipped’ parents evening. These meetings started really well this week and our final 
sessions are tonight, children are sharing some of their learning they are most proud 
of as well the teacher sharing progress since our Spring Term reports. We would like 
to collect feedback from this change to the meeting and will be sending a very short 
survey out to families next week. We would really appreciate it if you were able to 
spend just a couple of minutes completing it. All pupils in Y1 to Y6 are invited to 
attend with their parents.  

Nursery and Reception meetings will be led by the teacher updating on progress 
from the Spring Term reports. 

SPORTS DAY: This year we will be holding our Sports Day on Tuesday 4th July. 

You should now have received information about the timings for your child’s events 

and their team colour. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible at what 

promises to be an enjoyable community event. To allow staff to support the groups 

of children taking part, please ensure any younger (pre school aged) siblings/ 

children are supervised for their own and other’s safety. You might want to practise 

your sprinting this weekend in preparation for the adults races… 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 27-29 

Summer Term ‘Flipped’ Parents 

evenings 

July 4  - Sports day 

July 5 – School closed to pupils 

July 7 – Secondhand Uniform 

sale - £1 per item 

July 13 – 20th 

Range of activities for Year 6  

July 17 – Manic Monday for Nursery 

pupils, water play day 

July 19 – Whacky Wednesday 

See separate letter for arrangements  

July 20 

Year 6 Leavers assembly 1.30pm 

July 21 Last day of term 

Non-uniform 
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Reminder for September - SCHOOL BAGS: Following a fire audit from UK 

specialists last year, we had to stop pupils bringing bags into school, except in 

exceptional circumstances. Thank you for supporting us with ensuring your child 

only brings a coat, hat, book bag and lunchbox to school, most pupils bring their 

drink bottle with their lunch bag. Larger bookbags are available from our uniform 

stockists, these will accommodate hats, thin coats and water bottles. We have to 

contain class items on coat trolleys as below, so as you can see there’s not much 

room.  

 

 

 
 

Updates of what has been happening recently: 

 

 

 

In line with our open door policy 
please do not hesitate to contact 
me if you have any queries. Please 
either ring or email to let me know 
you would like me to get in touch 
with you. 

We welcome any and all feedback 
so that we can improve on any 
aspects to make things even better 
for all of the pupils at our school. 
There may be times when we 
cannot change things in line with 
your suggestions but we will be 
able to explain the reasons behind 
this to you. 

Yours most sincerely, 

Mrs Kirstie Williams 

Headteacher 

Email:admin@stsaviour.sch.je 

Mrs Sarah Jones 

Deputy/ Headteacher 

Email:s.jones@stsaviour.sch.je 

www.stsaviour.sch.je 

Facebook- St Saviour’s School 
Jersey 

 

 

 

 

 

We were really happy 

to welcome Mrs 

Lamba to our Monday 

assembly – she taught 

us some breath work 

and relaxation 

practices. Eivaan 

recently won a special 

award. 

We are supporting 

Durrell and have 

designed and 

decorated Archie 

the tortoise – can 

you find him this 

summer? 

2 peer mediators 

recently attended an 

awards and celebration 

event at the Grand 

Hotel. Mrs Crozier is 

completing her full 

Mediation Award. Well 

done to all! 


